
 

                                                                                                                                                          
 

FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT 
March 11, 2018 

 
Saturday, March 10th 

   9:00 Louise & Joseph Garibaldi req. by The 
   Decina Family 
   5:30 Maria Scuderi req. by The Scuderi Family 
Sunday, March 11th 
   7:30  For the Living & Deceased Members  
    of St. Patrick’s Parish 
   9:00 Ken Dow Sr. req by St. Patrick’s Religious 
   Education Program 
  10:30  Joseph Vitelli req. by Marianne Vitelli 
  12:00 Laura & Joseph DelRiccio req. By Rosa 
   Cannistraci 
    5:30 Anthony Iannelli req. by Raymond Infarinato & 
   Lisa Cribari 
Monday, March 12th     
   7:00 Mary Murray Houlihan req. by The Santore 
   Family 
 9:00 Peter & Lee Cardinale req. by The Decina 
   Family 

Tuesday, March 13th 

   7:00  Patricia D. Hart req. by The Hart Family  
   9:00 Thomas Butkiewicz req. by The Family 

Wednesday, March 14th 
   7:00     John Weiss req. by Nancy & Richard Stephans 
   9:00 Joh & Mary Flynn req. by Teresa Flynn 

Thursday, March 15th  

 7:00 - 
   9:00 Marie Pauline Healy req. by John Healy 

Friday, March 16th 
   7:00 Joseph LaMotta req. by Deena LaMotta 
   9:00 Terry Stevenson req. by The Family 
Saturday, March 17th 
   9:00  For the Living & Deceased Members  
    of St. Patrick’s Parish 
 5:30 Nora Magarahan, Jerri & Terri Hawe  
   req, by Sr. Kathleen Fitzgerald 
Sunday, March 18th 

   7:30  For the Living & Deceased Members  
    of St. Patrick’s Parish 
    9:00  Zia Lina req. by The Locovare Family 
  10:30 Loretta & Caroline Dym req. by Julianne 
   Maloney 
   12:00 Maria Healy req. by Daniel & Elizabeth 
   McCarron 
     5:30 Kim Knowles req. by Fuhrman Family  
 

RECENT COLLECTIONS: 
March 4, 2018  $6,543 

 

A second collection today for Catholic Relief Services. Your 
donation will help Jesus in disguise through providing 
humanitarian aid, resettling displaced individuals and their families, 
and advocating on behalf of victims. Thank you for your generous 
support of Catholic Relief Services. 

 

                
 
 
 
 

Pray for the Sick 
Rayyan Ahsan, Tatum Allen, Virginia Barrett, Zoe 
Bonowitz, Walter Brady, Lauren Dittrich Bilyeu, 
Marianne Canetta, Dominick Cannavo, Kevin Cannon, 
Jose Luis Carmona, Michael Casarella, Maria Colon, ,  
Conner Curran, Rosalie Divall, Marie Doescher, 
Frankie Dezell, Maureen Doran, Lisa Doyle, Meghan 
Farrell,  Helen Flower, Jean Gallagher, Duane Goff,  
Jeffrey Greason, Leslie Hammerschmidt, Bill 
Harkness, Margaret Harrington, Molly Henry, Debra 
Ferman, Francine M. Holley, Chester Hooper, Richard 
Hughes,Freeman Huntington, Christine Iannino, 
Kathleen T. Kelleher,  Bill Killen, Maureen Laning, John 
Li Conti, Dominic Lombardi, Veronica Lopez, Frank 
Kearns, Joyce Kersh, John Magnotta, Kevin Mahoney,  
Steve Mazzei, Jim Murphy, John Pasquale, Edward 
Prihoto, John Reardon, Madeline Sanford, Chris 
Schate, Matthew Scherer, Thomas Valentine, William 
Vitro, Michael Walsh, Mia Wiltse, Albert Young, 
Christine Young, Eileen Riley Zawada, Magdalena 
Zikely  and all who request our prayers. 

Service Personnel Prayer List 
The names listed below are service personnel serving 
in our nation’s armed forces who are relatives of our 
parishioners.  Please keep them in your prayers.  

Darren Adler/Marines 
Charlie Carr /Air Force 

Richard Hughes/Marines 
Steven Scully/Marines 

 Thomas M. Stevenson/Army 
It is a privilege and a duty for us to pray 

for those commended to our prayers.  From time 

to time we start a new list to make sure that 

it is up-to-date. If we have removed someone 

who should remain on the list, please call 

the Parish Office at 234-3344. 
 

Partner–in–Faith Prayer 
Heavenly Father, we ask your blessings and 
protection on the people of Sacred Heart Parish.  
We, your children at St. Patrick’s, invoke your 
name on their behalf.  We are grateful for all you 
have given us and in return we are mindful of those 
who have less than we do.  Bless us all and keep 
us close to you.  May strength that will make us one 
in you. This we ask through Jesus Christ our Lord.  
Amen. 

 

Stations of the Cross: 
Join us every Friday evening at 7:30pm during lent 
for the Stations of the Cross. 



 
From the Pastor’s Desk: 
 
 

Many thanks to Fr. Collins for coming! It’s a shame 
we had to lose a day due to the weather. 
 
Volunteers will be needed for Holy Week 
celebrations.  Further information to follow… 

 

 
 
WORDS OF INSPIRATION: 
 

THE DARKNESS OF WILLFUL IGNORANCE 
 
Children are typically afraid of the dark, but adults 
can develop an odd proclivity for it. Jesus knew this 
when he cautioned, “The light came into the world, 
but people preferred darkness to light.” Darkness 
can hide unseemly behavior, but it can also shield 
us from Christian duty. Perhaps we turn away from 
the handicapped, isolate the poor, and rationalize 
injustice because being sighted elicits 
responsibility. A familiar Jackson Browne song 
suggests the price of the gospel’s commitment to 
vision: “Doctor, my eyes, tell me what is wrong. 
Was I unwise to leave them open for so long?” It is 
said that “ignorance is bliss,” but the Lord came to 
give sight to the blind, empowering us to look with 
compassion upon the poor and oppressed. 
        
      ~Jerry Welte 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Respect Life: 
The next Respect Life Committee meeting 
will be held Monday, March 12th after the 
9am Mass in the Church Meeting Room. 
 
The Good Counsel House Daystar Program Baby 
Shower & Bake Sale takes place the weekend of April 
7th & 8th.  Volunteers are needed for this very special 
event! Please contact Meg Ziminsky at 
mrz.art@gmail.com 

 

Women’s Faith Sharing meetings will 
resume beginning Tuesday, March 13th and 
will run through June 19th. Please note the 
new start time - 6:30pm to 8:00pm at the 
Cenacle. Newcomers are most welcome! 

 

ALTAR SERVER CLASSES: 
Thursdays at the Church 

March 1st, 8th & 22nd 

From 6:00 to 7:00pm 
Pre-registration not required! 

For details please contact Deacon Lou at 
(914)393-1900 or lsantore@yahoo.com 

 
 

A Celebration of Feasts  
of St. Patrick & St. Joseph  

Sunday, March 18th 
Church Meeting Room 

 
Please join fellow parishioners in celebration of 

Irish and Italian heritage at an additional  
Coffee Sunday! 

 
Please sign up ahead of time by visiting the  

web address listed below. 
Once there, you can let us know what treat  

you’ll be bringing.  
We will supply the coffee & juice. 

 
Volunteers for set up and clean up for each mass are 

needed as well. Any questions can be directed to  
Colleen Gelfand at colleenjriley@yahoo.com. 

 
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/20F0C48ABAC29A2FB6-stpatrick 
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Spring Adult Religious Education 
Section Two of  

Catechism of the Catholic Church 

 TOPIC: THE TEN COMMANDMENTS 

Facilitator: Fr. Joseph Domfeh 

Monday: March 19th  

9:30-10:30am & 7:30-8:30pm in  

The Church Meeting Room 

The Fourth Commandment: 

“Honor your father and your mother, that your days 

be long in the land which the Lord your God gives 

you”  

(Ex. 20:8-10; Deut. 5:12-15) 

 

 

Be Informed for March 2018: 

We hope you are enjoying the free parish subscription to 

www.formed.org which gives you access to quality 

Catholic on-line programs, movies, audios, and books. 

Simply register with our parish code TWY2GF and 

enjoy! March 13
th

 is the Anniversary of the election of 

Pope Francis.  

Watch Francis: The People’s Pope, Who is Pope 
Francis? or Francis: Pope of the Renewal. On the 17

th

, 

watch: Patrick: Brave Shepherd of the Emerald Isle or 

Read: St. Patrick’s Summer. Also enjoy the new Audio 

Drama: The Trials of St. Patrick. 

  

 

 
 

Religious Education Program Registration: 

Registration forms for Religious Education classes 

for the 2018-2019 school year will be e-mailed on 

March 12th. Registration forms will automatically be 

e-mailed to all families who are currently registered 

in the program and to new families who have 

requested a form. Our Religious Education Program 

begins in 1st Grade and continues until 8th Grade. 

For more information or to obtain a registration 

form, please call the Religious Education Office at  

914-234-3775 or email goodnews2@verizon.net.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
St. Patrick’s Spring Blood Drive  

Sunday, March 18th 

from 8am to 2pm 

 St. Patrick’s School Gym  

If you are able, please consider donating.  

Blood is always vitally needed! 

 

 

St. Patrick’s Religious  
Education Office : 

 

ALL WELCOME!  

 

“Spirit Night” 

Wednesday, March 14 th  at 7pm  
in the Church  

Inspirational speaker : Arthur Boyle  

 

Please join us for an inspirational evening.   On 

Wednesday, March 14 th  the Confirmation 

Candidates will have an evening of reflection we 
call  

“Spirit Night”   

This yearõs speaker will be Arthur Boyle. 

 

A father of 13, he will tell of his miraculous 
healing from terminal cancer in Medjugorje. 

According to a well -documented, fast -moving new 

book, Miracles Still Happen , Artie Boyle was a 
run -of-the-mill American hockey dad. That is, 

until he was diagnosed with metastatic renal cell 
carcinoma, an incurable form of cancer. Doctors 

from Massachusetts General Hospital (MGH) 
offered  little hope. But a three -man pilgrimage 
brought not only a miracle cure, but a spiritual 

transformation as well.  
 

We welcome all parishioners to join us to hear 

Artieõs story and to be inspired! 

http://www.formed.org/
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